From: Gary Deis
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Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 5:16:56 PM

To SLO Clean Air . org-

I applaud your efforts to maintain and improve air quality in the San
Luis Obispo County area. This is indeed a very important effort.

However, | believe that the present proposed plan is a "jump to a
conclusion™ and should not be approved. In my opinion, the available
information is insufficient to show that limiting/curtailing OHV
activity in the Oceano Dunes area will improve the air quality there.
And since limiting/curtailing OHV activity affects the rights of many
Californians, including me, the case for doing so should be much
stronger than it presently is, before you choose to proceed. The
proposed plan is simply not supported by enough real data to justify
depriving so many Californians of their state park resources, with such
minimal evidence of potential benefit.

| urge you to NOT approve the proposed plan.

- Gary Deis
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